
With all due respect, this is just the latest in a long series of bullying 
practices by the majority party. We have been asking for, and the 
Republican legislators have been advocating for, a vote on the Cap & 
Trade legislation. It is amazing to me that the majority will not refer C&T 
to the voters, but will refer legislation to remove the last option to limit the 
majorities abuses of power. A Lot  of Oregonians have been watching 
what is going on in Salem closer since the similar crisis during the 2019 
session. When I heard the level of antics being pulled this year I just 
can’t keep silent. Regardless of our political perspective, we are all very 
concerned about the actions of the  Governor and the super majority 
legislators this year. We elect people we think will represent us in our 
government and we support the process even if we disagree with the 
final outcome. But the integrity and actions of our government are 
important. The party of the super-majority this year may be the minority 
party in the future. Actions have consequences and what we have heard 
about and witnessed by Democrats this session are wrong no matter 
which party you identify with. Things have gone to far. Stop the abuse!  
 
 
Kathy L. Moore 
Life long Oregonian 
 


